
  
April 15, 2008 

Office for 
Oregon Health Policy and Research 

General Service Building, 1st Floor 
1225 Ferry Street SE 

Salem, OR  97301 
503-378-2422 

Fax 503-378-5511 

Oregon 

 
Dear Administrator, 

 
Training dates for the new State of Oregon ambulatory surgery data reporting 
requirements have been scheduled.  Your facility will need to attend one of the 
three trainings being offered throughout the state.  These trainings are being 
conducted by the data processing vendor COMPdata, in collaboration with the 
Office for Oregon Health Policy and Research (OHPR).  Training materials and 
agendas will be sent out prior to the trainings to the emails provided on the 
attached form.  It is necessary that the Data Coordinators from your facility attend 
one of these trainings as you are required to begin reporting data beginning 
with the 4th quarter of 2008.  
 
The dates and locations for the trainings are as follows: 
 

  Roseburg                                                     Portland 
   Mercy Medical Center                                        Portland State Office Building      
2700 NW Stewart Parkway,                                      800 NE Oregon Street, 1D 

    Meeting Room A                                          Portland, OR 97232               
Roseburg, OR 97470                                                   June 25, 2008 

       June 24, 2008                                                              8:00 – 5:00 
         8:00 – 5:00                                Bend 

Boyle Education Center 
Central Oregon Community College 
2600 NW College Way, Room 151 

Bend, OR 97 
June 26, 2008 

8:00 – 5:00 
 
If you have any questions about the trainings or the attached form please contact 
Erica Hedberg at Erica.Hedberg@state.or.us or 503.373.2287. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Sean Kolmer 
Research and Data Manager 

mailto:Erica.hedberg@state.or.us

